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We invite you to join us on   July 1st  
for the Second Annual, Covid Friendly, Mt. Lehman 

Canada Day Procession. Meet our Procession Marshall at 

the Mt. Lehman Hall at 9:45 and at 10:am we will proceed 

on a route through the community.    Bring your car, your 

truck, your tractor or bicycle, but most of all, bring the Good 

Cheer that helped you make it through the last eighteen 

months.  Please stay in your car and comply with all current 

Covid restrictions. If you are not participating in the proces-
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sion, we encour-

age you to come 

out on your front 

lawn (you will 

hear us coming) 

and cheer us on. 

The procession will 

take place rain or 

shine! 

Parade route will also be on the webpage  www.mtlehmanhall.ca 
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This event is made possible in part 
with a grant from the: 

Mount Lehman Community Association 

President:  Candie Thorne 604-308-3031 

Vice-President:  Paul Dadalt 604-866-9048 

Secretary: Wendy Dadalt 604-856-2575 

http://www.mtlehmanhall.ca
http://www.mtlehmanhall.ca


Big shout out to all those 
community-minded people 
who valiantly trod in ditches 
and along the sides of 
roads picking up garbage.  
THANK YOU. 

Newsletter sponsored by:  

Visit  www.MtLehmanHall.ca 

Mt. Lehman Community Newsletter 

Editor: Sara Shadbolt: 778-241-8954 

FALL FAIR 2021 
Mark the date in your         

calendars …  
Saturday September 18th! 

 
Planning is well under way for 
a great fair, and—keep your 
fingers crossed—it looks as if 
the Covid regulations will be 
sufficiently    relaxed by then 
to have a more-or-less normal 
event, with some precautions, 
of course. There will be lots 
for kids to do, and a Craft    
Market as well. Stay tuned for 
more  info closer to the date. 

Your Association Board Members  are horri-
fied at the news of the discovery of so many 
unidentified children’s graves in Kamloops. 
 
Please support the following organizations. 
They do amazing work to support the survi-
vors of residential schools and to make the 
world better for future generations: 
 
The Indian Residential Schools Survivor      
Society  
Indian Residential School Survivors Society 
(irsss.ca)  
The KUU-US Crisis Line Society 
Home | KUU-US Crisis Line Society Indige-
nous BC Wide Crisis Line Port Alberni  
The Orange Shirt Society 
About Us (orangeshirtday.org)  
Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc 
How-to-Support-TteS-June-3-2021-v2.pdf 
(tkemlups.ca)  
 
You can also read the Truth and Reconcilia-
tion Commission’s Report.  
Vol-
ume_4_Missing_Children_English_Web.pdf 
(trc.ca)  Pickleball lines have been painted onto one 

of the tennis courts at the Community Hall. 
We encourage you to bring your rackets and 
balls and enjoy a game. Over the next 
months we will assess community interest in 
the court, as we consider the future of the 
Mt. Lehman tennis courts.  

The Association received a BC government grant 
to continue the renovations at the hall.  Covid re-
strictions have slowed our progress.  The wash-
rooms will be renovated over the next couple of 
months. Jobs completed to date include installing 
acoustic panels to the walls and ceilings and new 
dimmable LED ceiling lighting. We have also 
upgraded our fire alarm system and will be con-
tinuing with foundation repairs in the Fall. 
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